
 
 
Do you need a written verification from the Oregon OT Licensing Board to be 
sent to another Board or office?    THERE IS NO CHARGE. 
 
Send an e-mail to Felicia.M.Holgate@state.or.us giving the name and address 
where the verification needs to be sent.  We reply by return e-mail when it is 
sent (usually within a few days).   
 
You can also call 971-673-0198 or fax 971-673-0226 with the request for 
written verification.   
 
If you just need a verification of the license of an Oregon OT, go to the 
Licensee Look Up.
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